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MAY DINNER MEETING  
Tuesday, 1 May, at East Bundaberg Sports Club, 21 Eastgate Street, East Bundaberg 
at 6.30pm for 7.00pm.  $20.00.  No apology by 10.00am on the day of the meeting - 
you will receive an invoice for the cost of the dinner.   
APOLOGIES to Judy Bedford, phone 4152 4783 or email judy.bedford@bigpond.com   

Rosters:  Door: Lyn Murray & Robyn Rehbein.  Blessing: Helen Cook 

 

Area 4 Meeting – Hervey Bay – 28/29 April          Still time! 
An excellent representation of the Zonta Club of Bundaberg plan to be at the Area 4 Meeting 
this coming weekend.  If you haven’t registered, but would like to be a last minute addition, 
please contact Judy or Dianne. We would love to have you join us  and will do our best to 
ensure shared travel and accommodation. 
Let’s now start planning on attending the District Conference – see details below.     

 

Happy Birthday in May to:  6
th

 Debbie Leis, 17
th

 Alexandra Grove.  

             

Dates to remember: 
28/29 April – Area 4 Meeting at Hervey Bay.   

Sat, 6 July, 6pm – “Decorated Bra” Exhibition, Bundaberg Arts Centre.  

8/9 September 2007 – District 24 Conference, Twin Towns, Tweed Heads. 

28 June-3 July 2008 – 59
th

 Zonta International Convention in Rotterdam. 

 

DIARY NOTE - ROSTERS FOR MAY & JUNE 
May – Door:  Lyn Murray & Robyn Rehbein;  Blessing:  Helen Cook 
June – Door:  Ann Robinson & Jane Truscott;  Blessing:  Lyn Costigan 
 

Profile Form for Website  At the present rate of forms returned, we will have a 
complete list of members by the year 2010!  Please complete form (attached) and return to 
Dianne L by email, post mail or in person.

Members please note:  Clubs wishing to propose a motion at the 
District 24 Conference should forward the proposal to their Area 
Director by the 30th May.  Please bring suggestions to May meeting.   
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Message from President Judy 
Hello Everyone, 
 
We were very happy to welcome and 
induct Tanya Bell at our April Dinner 
Meeting. 
 
After months of planning and hard work 
the Cancer Fund Relay is over for another 
year. Thanks  to all who raised funds and 
participated. Those who attended gained a 
lot of satisfaction in doing their “bit” to help 
with this worthy cause. Also members 
enjoyed fun and fellowship and met new 
friends along the way. To Dianne Leggo, 
Kirsty Broun, Trish Eussen and Jean 
Pershouse thank you for your time and 
hard work leading up to this “special 
event”. 
 
Twelve Zontions will be attending the Area 
4 Meeting at Hervey Bay this week-end.  
They are Wilma Berry, Carol Christensen, 
Helen Cook, Pat Faircloth, Lee Fleming, 
Jean Gahan, Dianne Leggo, Jan Lohse, 
Anne Nelson, Jean Pershouse , Robyn 
Rehbein and myself. Have a wonderful 
weekend and a safe trip, 
 
Look forward to seeing you all at the AGM 
next Tuesday 1 May followed by our 
Dinner Meeting. 
 
Judy 
 

Challenge for Cancer Entrant 
Trish Eussen is seeking entries in a 
“Decorated Bra” competition.  An 
exhibition will be at the Bundaberg Arts 
Centre on 6 July at 6pm.  Contact Trish for 
information or an entry form.   Put it in your 
diary now.  Sounds like a good fun girls 
night out!   
 

Cancer Fund Relay for Life 
Congratulations all!  Our two teams raised 
a total of $4680.65.  Our goal was $3000.  
A big thank you to all participants, the club 
and those who gave so generously.  Zonta 
Team No. 2, The Fighting Warriors, under 
Kirsty’s leadership won the Best Team 
Dress Award and were greatly admired by 
all.  
A big thank you to George & Carol 
Christensen for the use of their caravan, 
Warburton’s and Greg Mallett who 
provided another two to give us all 
somewhere to rest our weary bones from 
time to time.    
Greg Pershouse did a sterling job setting 
out the sites and Jean was there helping 
all the way.             Dianne. 

Relay photos 
What can one say?  WOW! 

 
Two oldies from Carlyle Gardens 

  
And who would this cheeky person be?   

 
Carol with our “baton” 

 


